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January 31, 2018 

 

End of Repair and Technical Support Services 
Zonare z.one miniCart & SuperCart Ultrasound System 

 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
The purpose of this notice is to advise that Mindray North America will no longer provide Repair and 

Technical Support services for the Zonare miniCart and SuperCart Ultrasound Systems, effective 

immediately. 

 

End of life has been reached on the z.one miniCart and SuperCart Ultrasound Systems.  This notice 

affects the ultrasound system. Repair and Technical Support services for current production 

transducers are unchanged. 

 
miniCart Ultrasound System 

 
SuperCart Ultrasound System 

We thank you for your patronage and trust in Mindray solutions. If you have questions regarding this 
notice, please, contact me directly. If you wish to discuss replacement opportunities contact your 
dedicated Account Manager Paul Kaplan at p.kaplan@mindray.com.   
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Scott Williams 
Senior Director, Ultrasound Operations & Service 
Mindray North America 
s.williams@mindray.com 
650.316.3154 


